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July 8, 1957

Mr. W. J. Weller
Traffic Engineer
City of Portland
City Hall
Portland, Oregon

|W. A. B. [

Dear Mr. Weller:

I have recently received copies of letters written by
Mr. D. E. Bergstrom to Dee Myers and to Ben Medofsky intimating
that the State Highway Department plans to construct pedestrian
overcrossings or undercrossings of Harbor Drive. There is nothing
on any present program for any such work on Harbor Drive and I ca'n
give you no information as to when any such work would be programmed,

Very truly yours,

W. C. Willi
State Highway

GSP:gm

G< S. Paxson
Assistant State Highway Engineer

JUL 9 1957

BUREAU OF
TRAFFIC ENGINEERING


	Letter to W.J. Weller from W.C. Williams
	Let us know how access to this document benefits you.
	Recommended Citation

	July 8, 1957 - Letter from G.S. Paxson to W.J. Weller

